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Our Website Launch was a Success! 
 THANK-YOU!... and a clarification on REGISTRATIONS

Thanks to all of you who have checked out our new site and some who sent us a
note. We, on your MDAA Board of Directors, still have a steep learning curve for the
support side of our site. Special thanks to Crystal at CreateScape Design Studio for
her patience and guidance teaching us the management and maintenance skills for the
site. Please continue to be patient with us as we correct any of your contact information,
delete duplicates or change your email address from the requests we have received. 

PLEASE NOTE:  If you had previously registered as Alumni on our original site, you were
transferred over and you do not have to register again on the new website. All of you
were also transferred into our new Newsletter mailing list at the same time.

New registrations for anyone visiting our Alumni website are welcomed and will be
processed as we receive them.  A reply email will remind you to register separately
to receive our newsletters and other notifications such as this one. You register for the
Newsletter using the form on the bottom left corner of our home page.

Anyone can request to be on our mailing list without registering as an Alumni. Also any
person registering as an Alumni now can elect whether they wish to be on the newsletter
mailing list. New Alumni registrants are encouraged to add themselves onto the mailing list
to receive any announcements or updates from your Board of Directors even if you
may not want to read our 1 or 2 newsletters each year.



Feel free to contact us with any questions or comments. 

Thank you for keeping in touch with your MDAA.

Sincerely,
Wendy Gedney
MDAA President
& the Board of Director
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